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HELPFUL TIP FOR
SERVICE HOURS FORM

ADOPT-A-STREET

Can’t remember if you submitted those
service hours or not? Here’s a quick
trick to keep track of what service
hours you have submitted. At the
bottom of the form you fill out is a
checkbox. If you click that box and click
“Submit”, you will receive an email
copy of your submission with all of the
details you put in the form. 

Multicultural Services is happy to
announce we have a street named for
Missouri State University Multicultural

Services. The street is located on
Broadway Ave. from Grand St. to Walnut

St. and is roughly 3/4 mile long.
Scheduled clean-up days will occur on

the following Saturdays starting at
9:00am. Oct. 28, Nov. 18, and  Dec. 2nd.

To sign up for one of these days and for
more information, go to:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C
0E4BA4AD29A6F8C07-adoptastreet.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4BA4AD29A6F8C07-adoptastreet


PURPOSE FIRST:
FROM UNDECIDED
TO DECIDED AND
BEYOND

"Are you undecided on your major?
Unsure of how your interests and skills

align? Would you like some help and
guidance as you think about this

decision?" Studies show that students
who select a major field of study
based on their values, skills and

interests are more likely to complete
their degrees on time and with less

debt; additionally, they are more
likely to gain employment sooner
after graduation. Please consider

signing up to be a part of the Purpose
First Pilot Program. Bears Lead,

Inclusive Excellence and the Career
Center advisors and staff will be

involved in helping you down the
pathway to degree completion and a

purpose-driven career. Interested
students will be contacted in the

coming weeks with more information
and about getting started in the

program. After an initial meeting,
there is a small monetary incentive

when you commit. If you want to learn
more, please click the link to express

interest:  
https://forms.office.com/r/SaPLqrEzQR

Mark your calendars for Wednesday,
October 25, 2023 at 3:30 PM. President
Smart will meet with MSU students,
faculty, and staff to discuss current
affairs topics as they relate to MSU.
The event will be held in the Union
Club on the 4th Floor of the Plaster
Student Union. More information to
come soon.

PRESIDENT’S MEETING
WITH STUDENTS
(FORMERLY PRESIDENT’S
DIVERSITY COUNCIL)

September 18, 2023
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BY INVITE AND FIRST-YEAR STUDENTS ONLY
New Scholars Banquet (does not count as an event)
PSU Ballroom
5:00 PM

EVENT: Latino/a/x Heritage Month Speaker
PSU Theater
7:00 PM

EVENT: Night of Bachata & Salsa
PSU Ballroom East
6:00 PM

GROUP CONNECT:
Bear Pantry & Kahoot
Zoom - bit.ly/GC092123
11:00 AM

EVENT: Financial Literacy w/ABC
MRC
1:00 PM

SERVICE OPPORTUNITY: Habitat for Humanity ReStore
2410 S. Scenic Ave.
9:00 AM - 5:30 PM (Sign-up is Required)

No activities scheduled. Go to the IES Blackboard
“Events” folder to find other possible events.

No activities scheduled. Go to the IES Blackboard
“Events” folder to find other possible events.

https://missouristate.zoom.us/j/93867210844?pwd=bkREVzhLbjh6UUs1L2c2QVN6dXhYUT09
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4BA4AD29A6F8C07-habitat

